
 

 
 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT TO SENATE OCTOBER 2021 

 

 

The Laurentian community continues to go through a difficult period as we progress through the 
CCAA process. Yet despite the uncertainty surrounding Laurentian’s current situation, with the 
return to campus there is a noticeable spirit of renewal and optimism. The return of our community 
to our beautiful campus has allowed us to come together in a spirit of grit and determination, 
moving forward to ensure that Laurentian continues to be an important part of Ontario’s post-
secondary system and a critical institution supporting Northern Ontario. 
 
I am thankful to our students, faculty, employees, and all our community partners who care about 
the University’s success. I thank everyone for their patience, their passion, and their deep 
attachment to “our” University. 
 
It is also important during these challenging times to care for ourselves and for others, being 
generous with our time and energy, but also to share concerns, big ideas, practical solutions, and 
work together to ensure the brightest possible future for our University and the Laurentian 
Community.  This Senate in particular has a vital role to play in setting the course for Laurentian 
and I look forward to working with you collegially to achieve the academically strong future that 
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Kudos 
¶ Chi miigwech to all who gathered in recognition of the children of residential schools on 

the first ever National Day of Truth and Reconciliation (September 30). Maamwii-

https://www.nature.com/articles/s41586-021-03773-z

